
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 
 

(REMINDER) 

Dear Parent,               DATE: 20/12/2024 

 Parent Teacher Meeting for all the students will be held on 

21st December 2024 (Saturday) and timing will be 08.00 am 

to 11.30 am. 

 Winter Carnival will be held in the school premises on 

Sunday, 22nd December 2024 from 09.00 am to 04.30 pm. 

Pamphlet / Invitation of Winter Carnival are already 

distributed to the students. It is open for all, therefore 

parents and guardians are requested to come and enjoy the 

Winter Carnival in the school premises from 09.00 am to 

04.30 pm on Sunday, 22nd December 2024.  

 Students will come along with their parents and guardians to 

enjoy the Winter Carnival.  

 Winter vacation for all the students will be from                       

23rd December 2024 to 06th January 2025 and school will 

reopen on Tuesday, 07th January 2025 for all the students. 

 School timing will be informed later according to the 

weather condition.  

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a 

Prosperous New Year! 

Once again let us create magical moments through this carnival of 

the season.                                                                                       

Principal 

Encl:-  Pamphlet / Invitation of Winter Carnival 

 

 



 

 


